COMMISSION ON HIGHER EDUCATION

MEMORANDUM FROM THE REGIONAL DIRECTOR
No. b1 , Series of 2024 @ R

FOR - PRESIDENTS/HEADS/OFFICERS-IN-CHARGE OF PUBLIC AND
PRIVATE HIGHER EDUCATION INSTITUTIONS (HEIs) IN THE
NATIONAL CAPITAL REGION (NCR)

SUBJECT . 16" GENERAL ASSEMBLY OF THE FEDERATION OF SCHOOLS
REGISTRAR ASSOCIATION (FOSRA)
DATE © July 17, 2024

The Federation of School Registrars Association (FOSRA) will be holding its 16th

General Assembly on November 14-15, 2024 at Le Pavillon Events Hall, Bay Area CBD
Place, Pasay City.

Said event will be hosted by the NCR School Registrars’ Association (NACSRA) with
the theme “Reconnecting Registrars in Navigating the Global Impact of
Internationalization to HEIs”. The event aims to gain a better understanding of the
concept of internationalization in bridging borders across nations through various
approaches and strategies in education.

Participation to this event is voluntary. Participants are Registrars/Assistant Registrars
Liaison Officers and other interested school officials.

Attached is a copy of the invitation of NACSRA/FOSRA President for reference.

For inquiries, please contact Ms. Gina M. Mijares, President, FOSRA/NACSRA
at registrar@f.ncba.edu.ph and 8913-8785 loc. 130/132.

Wide dissemination of this memorandum is highly sought.

IETA M. PARAS, CESO il
Director IV

eap/


at registrar@f.ncba.edu.ph and 8913-8785 loc. 130/132.


